
 

 
Kidmore End CE Primary School 

 

Chalkhouse Green Road, Kidmore End, Reading, RG4 9AU 
Headteacher: Mr Andrew Griffin 

Tel: (0118) 357 3149 
                                                        Email: office@kidmore-end.co.uk 

 
5th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Spring Term 2022 

 
Happy New Year!  Firstly, may I thank you for all your kind and generous Christmas gifts, cards and good 
wishes which were most thoughtful.   I hope that you had a peaceful and enjoyable break.   
 
Here is a brief outline of our curriculum for the coming term. Full details of our topic can be found in the 
knowledge organiser which has been uploaded to your child’s Google Classroom page. 
 

Maths 
Multiplication and division – mental recall of 
3, 4 and 8 times tables 
Multiplication and division – formal written 
methods 
Measurement: money  
Statistics 
Measurement: length and perimeter 
Fractions 
 

Literacy 
Recounts and Newspaper Reports 
Explanation Texts 
Adventure stories 
 
The Firework Maker Daughter 
 

Science 
Forces and magnets 

Computing 
Internet safety 
Word processing skills 
Espresso Coding 
 

RE 
What do Christians learn from the creation 
story? 
Does Easter make sense without Passover? 
 

Geography/History 
Rocks, relics and rumbles 

PE 
Dance 
Hockey 

Art & DT 
Amonite 
People and places 
Making it move 
 

Music 
Recorder  
Young person’s guide to the orchestra 

French 
Body parts, numbers, months, birthdays 
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Homework  
We will be continuing with our fortnightly cycle of homework for Maths and English. Week 1 will be set on 
Google Classroom which your child can self-evaluate. On Week 2 of this cycle, a hard copy of a maths and 
English activity will be sent out in their homework books to do. 
 
In addition, it is expected that children will read regularly to an adult at home and spend some time 
practising their spellings and times tables facts.   
 
PE 
Our PE days have changed and will now be on Tuesday and Wednesday. As last term, children should come 
to school already dressed in their PE kit and trainers.  We will be outdoors for hockey on Tuesdays, so 
warm tracksuit bottoms and an extra fleece will be essential as winter arrives.  We will be indoors for 
dance on Wednesdays.   
 
If you would like any further information about anything in this letter or have any other concerns at any 
time, please do not hesitate to contact me.  For non-urgent enquiries my school email is jsalt@kidmore-
end.co.uk  
 
With best wishes, 
 
Mrs  Salt 
 
 

mailto:jsalt@kidmore-end.co.uk
mailto:jsalt@kidmore-end.co.uk

